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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department Burglary Division is requesting help from 
the public in identifying a burglar who broke into Pharmacy Xpress located at 
1523 E. Commercial Boulevard on November 27, 2007. 
 
The high-quality video reveals a white male, 35 – 40 years of age, 5’10” – 6’, 
150-160#, with possible facial hair, use a hammer-type object to smash the 
business window and remove medications.   
 
Anyone with information as to the identity of this burglar is encouraged to contact 
Detective Rosalind Wilson at 954-828-5570 or Broward County Crime Stoppers 
at 954-493-TIPS. 
 
 
You Tube to view:  http://www.youtube.com/v/y7X6RKK5f3g&rel=1 
or download file at :  http://www.box.net/shared/vh0wjsysk4 
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